
 

  Page 1 of 2 

16 February 2021 

 

Peter Heber  

Blue Pacific Constructions Pty Ltd 

24 Ruskin Rowe Avalon Beach, NSW 2107 

via email: bluepacificconst@bigpond.com 

 

Project: Station Beach Boat House 

Project Address: 1191 Barrenjoey Road, Palm Beach NSW 2108 

Document Reference:  20036-MEM-001-A 

 

Memorandum – Fire Engineering Report Updates 

Station Beach Boat House 

 

Dear Peter, 

This document provides a description of the changes that have been undertaken to the Fire 

Engineering Report as part of the updates to incorporate updated project documentation.  

 

1. Reference Information 

The following reports are applicable: 

[1] Fire Engineering Report by Minerva Group | Document Ref. 20036-FER-001 | Revision G | 

Dated 16 February 2021 

[2] Assessment Report – DG Advice – TFA Project Management Revision 4 dated 11 August 2020  

[3] Assessment Report – DG Advice – TFA Project Management Revision 5 dated 08 February 

2021  

 

2. Report Updates 

The Fire Engineering Report [1] has been updated following design and documentation changes. 

The updated documentation considered in the Fire Engineering Report includes the latest 

architectural drawings and an updated Dangerous Goods Report [3].  

The updated architectural drawings have been incorporated in the Fire Engineering Report [1]. 

The assessment in the performance solutions as documented in the report have similarly been 

updated to account for changes in the architectural drawings. There are no changes to the Fire 

Safety Design or the intent of the report as a result of the updates. 
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The Fire Engineering Report [1] also considers the revised Dangerous Goods Report [2] for the 

project. Following our review of this report, our conclusion of the impact on the Fire Engineering 

Report [1] remain unchanged from our review of the previous issue of the Dangerous Goods 

Report [3]. 

Provided that the recommendations of the Dangerous Goods Report [3] are implemented there 

will be no implication on the assessment and findings of the Fire Engineering Report [1].  

3. Summary 

This document provides a summary of the updates incorporated in the Fire Engineering Report 

[1]. There are no changes to the Fire Safety Design or the intent of the report as a result of the 

updates. 

Please feel free to contact us should you have any queries. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eliot Reeves, MIEAust, CPEng, NER 

Director  

Certifier – Fire Safety | BDC 2301 

Minerva Group (NSW) Pty Ltd | ABN: 34 637 135 847 

Level 2, 213 Clarence Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

E: eliot@minervagroup.com.au | P: +61 410 491 677 
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